PSA TERMLY NEWSLETTER

@GtAddPrimary

Join us on

PSAGREATADD@GMAIL.COM

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/GROUPS/GREATADDINGTONPSA



PARENT SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

We need your feedback:

We speak to the school about what they think would benefit the children, and now we want to hear from you. If you have any ideas or suggestions that you would like to put forward for consideration for PSA funding, please get in touch:

PSAGreatAdd@gmail.com

We hope you all had a lovely easter break, and that you enjoyed the events we ran last term. Thanks to the help and support from parents we are able to continue to raise money to cover extras that the school budget doesn't cover, but will benefit our children.

We have lots of exciting events planned already, but we are always open to new ideas and new parents! Feel free to contact us on the email above, or even join one of our zoom meetings.



Bags2Schools was a huge success, thanks to your donations we raised £197



Events:

Last term we had some amazing events, and we have more planned this term! Take a look...

5/5 Design a crown

TBC Cake Sale

23/5 Pizza Evening

TBC School Disco

Next Meeting: 4th May
All Welcome

Where your donations go:

Last school year we spent £2,500 on books for the school. This academic year we have so far paid £1,316 towards things like decorating the new school library, paying for the school site to be cleared, more books for the school, and transport and ice cream at Christmas for the pantomime.

We also have ongoing costs such as servicing and maintaining the school mini buses.